
    
Typical Use Rates for 2,4-D on Pasture and Rangeland in New Mexico 

Date: January 12, 2005 

To: Harold D. Coble 
Agronomist 
USDA/ARS/OA 

To: Rick Melnicoe 
Director, Western Region Integrated Pest Management Center 

From: Mark Renz 
New Mexico State University Extension Specialist 

Rick and Harold, we use a wide range of rates of 2,4-D in our rangeland programs. I looked at our 
herbicide recommendation list for weeds in NM and found the following: 

RATE (lbs/A) # recommendations 

0-1.0 14 

1.1 - 1.5 10 

1.6 - 2.0 17 

2.0 - 3.0 3 

3.0 2 

As you can see we use some high rates for our woody perennials in range situations. I would 
expect lower rates would be used in pasture situations. 

Hope this helps 
Mark Renz 
Extension weed specialist 
New Mexico State University 
P. O. Box 30001 
Las Cruces, NM 88003-8001  
Phone: (505) 646-2888 


